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Test Audit Online 
 
 

The PCRB is revising the process for carrier notification of test audit quarterly results.  Our intent is 

to post this information on our website (www.pcrb.com) for direct carrier access.  The new 

application is identified as Test Audit Online.  Access will be through the existing secured Application 

Login process.  A carrier will only have access to their data, as well as the standard “all groups” 

data.  

 

The Application Login process is started by clicking on the orange bar in the upper left of the PCRB’s 

website.  Our records indicate most carrier groups currently in the Pennsylvania Test Audit Program 

have an established Carrier Group Administrator (CGA).  Any carrier group without an established 

CGA should consult Pennsylvania Bureau Circular No. 1472. The registration process is relatively 

straightforward.  For those already registered as a carrier group user, you will need to “Request 

Access To An Application” (see blue bar on left) from your CGA to secure access to Test Audit 

Online.  Those currently registered as guest users will have to use the “Request Status Change” link 

to switch to a Carrier Group User and proceed as above. Anyone not previously registered should 

apply as a “Carrier Group Employee” and then request access to the Test Audit Online application.  

The CGA will determine who and how many in a particular carrier group will have access to this 

information. 

 

It is our intention to distribute the First Quarter 2007 results via the existing e-mail process while also 

posting this information to the PCRB website. Barring unforeseen problems, starting the Second 

Quarter of 2007, the PCRB intends to provide only a general notice that test audit quarterly results 

are available on the PCRB website. At that point anyone in a particular carrier group with the 

approval of the CGA for that carrier group will be able to view that carrier’s test audit stats.  

 

Contact Vince Dean via e-mail (vdean@pcrb.com) or telephone (215-320-4490) with any questions. 


